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Testimony in Support of UI for Striking Workers 
 
To the Senate Committee on Labor and Business: 
 
Being on strike for more than 7 days is a huge hardship for so many people. Being out of 
a paycheck or even part of a paycheck can be a huge financial burden. I have heard of 
many people who come from single income families, and are supporting multiple 
people. Strikes should not put someone into debt or add to their debt. 
 
Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 
—Oregon Nurse in Beaverton 


